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08 OCTOBER 2020 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

GTM TESTING STATIONS STILL CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC  

The Tzaneen Testing Station remains closed due to technical problems that started last 

Friday. We have logged a call to the Road Traffic Management Corporation (RTMC) which 

has dispatched technicians to attend to the technical issues. The technicians are still awaiting 

the delivery of some components.   

 

The Testing Station in Nkowankowa is also still closed to the public after a break-in on 19 

September 2020. The municipality is busy with repairs which will include improved security.  

All tests that have been booked previously will be honoured but no results will be captured on 

the system or issued by the cashiers.  

 

The following services will be affected by the closure: 

• Booking for any new learners/drivers. 

• Renewal of driver’s licenses. 

• Public renewal.  

We are working on a speedy resolution to these challenges however, we are unable to confirm 

the reopening date. We will through various channels announce the reopening date once all 

the issues are resolved. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience   
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